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Mrs Judith Goddard

Committee
Birregurra against unconventional gas mining

SUBMISSION CONTENT:

As a resident of this beautiful clean green region I am afraid for the future of our surrounding land. Land
farmed by 4th and 5th generation farming families, through blood sweat and tears, have supplied famailies all
over Australia with food to survive.

All this 1s put at risk with the prospect of unconventional coal seam gas mining. There i1s overwhelming
evidence of the contamination to land and water tables, the degradation of agricultural holdings and
surrounds , Documented evidence of health issues amongst children of families in Queensland, exposed to
this form of mining.

PLE ASE. We must have energy supplies, but NOT THIS WAY. There are sustainable procedures to
pursue.

For the sake of OUR. Farming, OUR food, OUR. Children's future,
Please consider our FUTURE
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